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Summative Evaluation Quality Improvement Form

At the end of each year, it is important to review of each educational series and reflect on what you were able to achieve and if there were any areas of improvement needing to be made for the next year.  This tool is designed to help you evaluate your activity.  The expectation is that this is completed collaboratively with your planning committee and submitted to averacontinuingeducation@avera.org by January 15th. 
Along with your planning committee, please review the professional practice gap and outcome along with the evaluations of this education as you reflect on the following questions.  A quality improvement form must be completed for each activity.  
Activity Title:  2023 OB Mortality and Morbidity
Outcome Statement: 100% of the healthcare team will agree or strongly agree that they are better able to discuss how teamwork can contribute to continuous and reliable patient care in the post series evaluation.
Lead Planner: Chris P. Bacon
Committee Members Present: Dr. John Doe and Dr. Jane Doe

Please provide a narrative of what this series covered throughout the year.  Please include the following information:

1. Series Description

2. Overview of average number of participants and disciplines represented
3. Summary of what this series covered throughout the year
4. Additional outcomes based on the series (pathway created, publication submitted, changes in practices or policies, quality improvement projects, etc)
5. Any additional comments

	The 2023 OB Mortality and Morbidity case conference was a series that met monthly on the 2nd Tuesday of the month.  This series was developed as a method for healthcare professionals to present obstetric cases with adverse outcomes and review the cases with members of the interdisciplinary team in order to identify areas of opportunity for improvements in patient care, interdisciplinary collaboration and communication, and opportunities to review the current guidelines and best practices associated with these cases.  
There are typically 10-15 healthcare professionals in attendance from the MD, APP, RN disciplines and also the OB leadership team. 

Each session allowed for approximately 2-3 cases to be reviewed and discussed.  The cases that were discussed covered various obstetric complications.  A review of current AWHONN guidelines were presented, along Avera policies and Women’s and Children Division unit policies and procedure guidelines.  
Based on sessions, there was a need identified for further education at many of the rural and critical access hospitals throughout the Avera footprint.  Because of this, and educational series is in the development stages in order to target this need and improve patient care and ultimately patient outcomes.  

We will continue to offer this case conference for 2024 and continue to identify areas of improvement in order to help improve patient care and outcomes.  
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